Sitemaker1.com Newsletter number 20 - Nov 2006
Hi all
Summer seems to have flown by and Winter draws on already. There are 2 issues which we would like to make you aware of, one with a view to enhancing traffic to your site, and one to help out with the spam nuisance. Do get back if you require more information on either of them.
Search engine – improving your website position
The positioning of your site can be enhanced even more in the search engines by considering the content of the words on the pages. You are probably aware that part of the strategy that we use to keep a good visibility on your site is to create pages which are best suited to the criteria the engines are using at that moment. Among the latest criteria are that engines are favouring special text (on these pages) which they are calling “original and meaningful content”. With this in mind we are suggesting that you might like to put together some information about your site, focused on the title of the page. For example – if the title of your page is  “bed-breakfast-devon”, then you would be looking to put some text together about the County of Devon, say, its history – its vistor attractions – its weather etc, doing your best to avoid using the words “bed-breakfast-devon”. It’s important however, that it’s not already on the web. (and they can tell!)  It must be original words, not copied from text already on the web.
An approximate figure would be for around 600 words for each page. You can then email us the text and we can amend and adjust it, and then integrate it into the sites information.

Email us if you are interested and we’ll send some more information for guidance.
Spam and forms
If you have a form on your website and are receiving a number of emails with the form filled in with rubbish – you are probably the victim of malicious robots software that are going around filling them in. You may have seen some sites which ask for some numbers/letters in a graphical form to be filled in before submitting – so we can put this on your site too.
Please email if you are interested – there is a fee of £5 for this service as we need to use the services of a specialist script programmer.

   Best wishes from Pat, Hazel, Hannah & Hamish
 
